
I support the allocation of funds to prevent the permanent closure of the Portland Children's Museum.  This is an institution that 
countless families have enjoyed over decades, and it should be sufficiently funded to sustain through this pandemic.  The loss of the 
Museum is more than a disappointment that a family activity is no longer available.  It is the destruction of a communal, shared 
experience enjoyed by generations of Portlanders and their children.  Please fund this iconic Portland institution and revive the 
tradition so many of us have enjoyed over the years.


